
VILLAGE OF SOLDIERS GROVE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Village of Soldiers Grove will hold a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, May 6th, 2025 at 6:15 P.M. in the Community 
Building to receive comments on the following: 

 
 

Abandonment/Discontinue of plotted roadway running Northwesterly in blocks numbered one and two(1 
and 2) of Kidd’s Addition to the Village of Soldiers Grove. 

 
 

 
INTERESTED PERSONS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND. 

 
 

Published April 24th and May 1st 


